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N O T I F I C A T I O N 

 
 
Subject: New IAI Website  
 
 

Dear Madam, Sir, 
 

At the 26th meeting of the Conference of the Parties (CoP-26, Antigua, 2018), the IAI 
Directorate informed Parties on the urgent need to upgrade the IAI website. Such an upgrade 
would take into account: a) use of new database technologies to better organize information, b) 
increased use of smart-phones and other hand-held devices to access information, and, c) 
enhancement of the overall security of the system. 
 
In light of the above, I am pleased to inform you of the launch of the new IAI website which has 
been designed to meet the needs of the Parties and of the IAI community. A new more secure 
content management system was installed, web content is now accessible via smart phones 
and other hand-held devices and the information is hosted through database technologies. 
 
Please note that the new website, similar to new systems, will continue to be improved and 
updated. In this regard, the IAI Directorate would welcome your comments and suggestions on 
the navigation of the website and on refinements to the organization of information. 
 
The Directorate is grateful for the support of Parties to the IAI. 
 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 

 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Marcos Regis da Silva 
Executive Director 


